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On behalf of the Illinois Dermatological Society (IDS) and its board of directors, I am writing to request
your participation as an exhibitor at the upcoming IDS 2023 Mid-Year Conference on Friday, Sept. 29. 
This meeting will take place at the Stephens Convention Center in Rosemont, IL.

We are offering two levels of participation: The Platinum Level is $5,000 and provides up to two 6-foot
display tables “front and center” in the exhibit area and special recognition for the company.  The
Standard Exhibitor level is $2,000 and offers a 6-foot tabletop display.  All exhibiting companies will
receive a list of conference attendees.  Vendor displays are situated prominently to assure the opportunity
to interact with our members.  All breaks, including continental breakfast, are served in the exhibit area
which is separate from the educational lecture room.  In compliance with CME rules, IDS notes that the
program content has been developed without any influence of commercial interests.  

Our Federal Tax ID is:  37-1042921.

This conference will focus on Medicare rules, coding compliance and advocacy issues of importance to
dermatologists and their patients. 

Please visit the IDS website for complete program details:
https://www.illinoisdermsociety.org/2023-mid-year-conference

The online exhibitor prospectus can be found here:
https://www.illinoisdermsociety.org/exhibitor-prospectus-fall-2023

Thank you very much for your consideration.  If you need any additional information, please feel free to
contact me at your convenience.

Sincerely yours,

A
Richard H. Paul
Executive Director

10 W. Phillip Rd., Suite 120 � Vernon Hills, IL 60061-1731
(847) 680-1666 � Fax: (847) 680-1682 � Email: Info@IllinoisDermSociety.org
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